
WHO WE ARE: The Maitland Montessori Parent Teacher Organization (MMS

PTO) is a partnership between volunteer parent leaders, teachers and staff.

 

HOW TO PARTICIPATE:  Just come to our meetings! We meet every second

Tuesday of the month in the Red Room at 6:00pm. Taco Tuesday dinner and

childcare is provided. Meetings last approximately 1 hour.

 

WHAT WE DO: We support the school through several social events and

fundraising activities throughout the year. Funds raised are used for

community outreach and campus improvement.

PART IC IPATE  IN  THE  PTO  TODAY !

When parents pitch in to help our school, who wins?

OUR CHILDREN!

5 REASONS FOR JOINING THE PTO

 Benefit your child!

-Research shows that children perform better when parents are involved both at

home and school.

  2. Get connected!

-There is no better way to know what’s happening at school.

  3. Tap into a network!

-Connect with other parents and teachers through meetings, events and

communications, helping to build a sense of community.

  4. Be a role model!

-Demonstrate to your child the importance you place on education.

  5. Witness improvement!

-Be part of the solution – be the change you want to see!

1.



How you can help earn money for our school:
 MonteSoiree - Maitland Montessori's annual fundraising gala

Box Tops - Cut, collect and send box tops to school. Students will collect, count

and mail Box Tops to Box Tops for Education who will then send a check to MMS.

Each Box Top is worth 10 cents.

Amazon Smile - Go to smile.amazon.com and choose Maitland Montessori

Schools PTA as your charity. The AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the

purchase price from your eligible smile.amazon.com purchases.

Mabel's Labels -  Custom waterproof labels for everything! Mabel's Labels gives

20% of each order back to the school. Just go to mabelslabels.com, click on

"support a fundraiser" and search for Maitland Montessori School

Uniforms - MMS receives a percentage back from each uniform order.

Please talk to us if you know of any additional ways we can fund raise for our school.

 Stay Connected

Join our Facebook page! Search for Maitland Montessori Parents

 

All calendars and important forms can be found by 

logging in through the parent portal on the website.

 

Attending monthly PTO meetings will also keep you in the know! 

Second Tuesday of every month - 6:00 in the Red Room

 

Newsletter

Issues come out monthly and are put into your child’s folder or binder to go home.

 

Ways to Pay/Donate

In an effort to go cashless and paperless, the MMS PTO only accepts payment

through Venmo. Venmo is free is a mobile payment service owned by PayPal. It is

encrypted and secure.  Download the VENMO app to use.

Make payments to: Venmo.com/mms-pta


